
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with some hesitation that I am writing this thank you for Father Adrian 

on his last weekend in our Parish - as with it comes the end of an era. An era 

where Father Adrian has provided a calm, spiritual leadership, and selfless 

support to us all. Like a good father - watching and observing us move 

through life, growing in spirit and in mind, giving us a little nod or push if 

required, a smile of hope and understanding. It was evident by the large turn 

out on Friday at the Big Farewell Bash (over 550 attendees) that Father 

Adrian is loved and    respected by the Parish. On behalf of the Parish I would 

like to thank Father Adrian for his strong, tacit leadership since 1998 – Father 

Adrian please accept our heartfelt thanks for your time, prayers, endless 

energy, and selfless commitment to our Parish. We wish you all the best in 

your new position as Vice Rector of the Holy Spirit Seminary 

  

Eileen Duncan   -  Chair Parish Pastoral Council 
  

 


